
Principal Messages July 7 & 8, 2022 

July 7, 2022 

Stevenson Families, 

I have wonderful news to share with you regarding School Grades.  The State has released all School 

Grades and Stevenson earned the highest total points in the district for School Grade.  I am so proud of 

the students, teachers, and Stevenson community for continuing to make this school the NUMBER ONE 

place to learn and grow!  Collectively we are living our school vision of “Exemplifying Excellence in 

Cognition, Character, and Creativity”!   

Sincerely, 

Your Super Proud Principal, Mrs. Fleeger 

 

July 8, 2022 

Stevenson Families, 

I hope this finds you enjoying your summer so far.  I wanted to send a few important reminders to our 

families.  First, the district is offering free volunteer applications.  Visitors, by BPS Policy, must be 

accompanied by a BPS employee at all times.  A Volunteer is able to move about campus and in 

classrooms, work directly with students, and attend field trips as a chaperone.  It is highly recommended 

that all parents obtain their approved volunteer status.  Please visit the link for information.  

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11104 

Next, remember that Welcome Back Week for students in grades 1 through 6 will be July 25 – July 

29.  During this week you will come into the office, verify all of your information, and receive your “Back 

to School Packet” along with your child’s teacher placement.  Items needing to be purchased, such as 

student planners, science fair boards, used uniforms, etc. will be purchased at that time.  It will be 

important that you bring your checkbook or cash with you, as the school does not accept credit 

cards.  Our Parent Volunteer Group will also be selling items online during that week such as Out of 

Uniform days, spirit shirts, etc.  Those can be purchased with a credit card online at their 

website.  https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-2.square.site/#Igohik Please note that 

incoming Kindergarten families will be able to purchase items during their child’s scheduled testing 

session.  Classroom placements for Kindergarten will be made available on August 11th prior to the 4:15 

pm Kindergarten Meet-n-Greet event. 

The final bit of news is that we are now offering a Dri Fit uniform shirt option.  The students have been 

talking with me throughout the school year regarding their input on our uniform components.  I 

appreciate their feedback and am so happy that I was able to find a way to make this option available.  

Please see the attached flyer for pricing and online shopping or click the link.  

https://store15.auwschools.net/ProductPage?fsj=reset&brand=all&group=RL+Stevenson&dept=all&sho

w=all&l=1  

Well, I look forward to seeing you all very soon and hearing of your summer adventures! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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